Dear Friends,

As Wynona's House comes to the end of another year during a pandemic, we are so thankful to have been able to serve over 800 children and families. We want to thank you for making a difference for our families. After a challenging year, we are witnessing a return of family gatherings, holiday cheer, and positive community engagement. However, with growing in-person community engagement, we learn that many of our children suffered abuse while sheltering in place. For some, we have known that the pandemic presented an opportunity for perpetrators to harm our children. Wynona's House is working in a multi-disciplinary fashion to listen, help and support our children who are now reaching out to be heard, supported, and begin to heal.

Children who have suffered childhood trauma due to abuse and neglect are our focus. We work to ensure that these children can move on to embrace a future full of possibilities and promise. With sensitivity, effective interventions, appropriate professional therapies, and ongoing support, we strive to make whole the children left bruised by assault and violence. We strongly believe that this is a battle worth fighting for on behalf of the most vulnerable amongst us. The late Senator Wynona M. Lipman championed the exact cause, and we pay her homage and continue her legacy with our name.

Your commitment to our Annual Giving Fund, which begins every year during the holiday season, will allow Wynona's House to continue our mission of promoting justice, hope, and healing of child victims of abuse. By coordinating investigative, prosecutorial, treatment, and prevention services, we ensure that the offender is held accountable, and the children and their non-offending caregiver receive a level of support and care that centers around them.

We hope you and your loved ones have a peaceful Holiday season. Many thanks for your generous contribution and continued support.

Dominic Prophete, JD

Chief Executive Officer

Wynona's House Child Advocacy Center

To learn more about how you can make a difference this year, please visit www.wynonashouse.org.

Please see attached card for your commitment.

Any amount is greatly appreciated this Holiday season!





















At Wynona's House, we promote the healing of victims of child abuse by providing a strong community response to investigation, prosecution, treatment and prevention of child abuse.

This is accomplished by providing a safe, child-friendly environment for child abuse investigations and treatment; supporting a multi-disciplinary process to working with child abuse victims and their families; and working with the community to develop and enhance services to child abuse victims and prevention programs.

2021 BOARD OF TRUSTEES

President

Gale Britton

Diversity & Inclusion

Consulting Services, LLC

Vice President

Danielle Torok, Esq.

KIPP NJ

Secretary

Janille Fagundo

Prudential Insurance Company

Treasurer

Yasmir Bisal Clara Maass Medical Center

Clara Maaco Medical Como

Agnes Antonian, Esq. Connell Foley, LLP

Brian Carroll

McCarter & English, LLP

Neuza Danker Amboy Bank Bruno Genova Genova & Burns, LLC

Monica Pereira Investors Bank

Karun Singh, PhD Rutgers University

Wayne Smith Associates

